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decisions. I understand that our rental markets are privatised and commercialised, resulting in difficulties to 
implement rental rights, particularly relating to pets. However, I feel that there could be an opportunity for 
landlords to embrace allowing pets in rentals through incentivisation. A potentially possibility could be looking 
at discounted tax for landlords who allow pets into privatised/commercialised rentals. This may be a solution 
to benefit both landlords and renters where both parties profit. 

I doubt it has been profiled in the current submissions, but we need to use this big investment to leverage up 
renters’ rights as compared to other countries where we see that landlords have all the rights. This big 
investment is a chance to change this. By embedded better rights for renters in this social housing package. An 
opportunity to listen to what the community needs and prioritise all members of the community despite social 
class.

Social housing needs to be flexible when it comes to pets because tenancy laws are so tight. Pets provide many 
benefits and are seen as many Australians family members, including myself. Working in disability, I cannot 
imagine the difficulty Australians with a medical condition or disability face when trying to find a rental when 
having a support animal. Many Australians impacted by a disability or medical condition will most likely never 
be able to afford to purchase a home in their lifetime due to limitations around their health and work capacity. 
This means that most Australians with a medical condition or disability will be live long rentals. These members 
of our community deserve to be prioritised when making rentals more accessible. Ensuring there are rights for 
pet owners is of the upmost importance. 

I hope that from reading this submission that you understand the severity of this issue currently and the 
urgency surrounding the implementation of rights for pet owners who are renters. The impacts of the 
pandemic on the community were huge and now the rental crisis is the domino effect which keeps providing 
further negative impacts on our community. By improving renter rights and ensuring safety for our pet owners 
will be a massive win and positive in light of a very dark situation for many Australians.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kind regards,

Blaise Kost 
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